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30 June 2020 

Information about your upcoming 
Transesophageal Echocardiogram (TEE) procedure 

Dear Patient: 
Your doctor has scheduled you for an upcoming transesophageal echocardiogram (TEE) 
at the Cardiology Clinic.   

Should you and or another member in your household experience any COVID-19 
symptoms before this appointment, please call the clinic at (416) 242-1000 ext. 47146, 
and we will let you know if we must reschedule your upcoming TEE.   

What safety precautions must I follow on the day of my TEE? 

If you need more information about your TEE appointment, please speak with your care 
team. 

Thank you,  

Cardiology Care Team 

 
Humber River Hospital - Cardiology Clinic 
1235 Wilson Avenue 
Toronto, Ontario 
M3M 0B2 
Main Floor - Portal B - Cardiology  
416-242-1000, ext. 47146 

For your safety and the safety of others: 

• Wear your mask at all times while in the hospital. 
• Keep a physical distance of 2 metres (6 feet) from other patients in the waiting 

room. 
• We are no longer allowing visitors in the patient treatment area. 


